
 

Tennis Canterbury Region Incorporated 
BOARD MEMBER VACANCIES 

 
 
 

 
Tennis Canterbury Region Incorporated (TCRI) is seeking applications for TWO appointed Board 
Members and ONE elected Board Member. 

 
TCRI is responsible for the governance, management, and delivery of tennis in the upper South Island and has 
four strategic objectives – to grow participation, to strengthen partnerships & collaboration, to deliver 
organisational excellence and to enable high performance. 

TCRI is seeking highly capable Board Members with the experience, knowledge, and skill to complement the 
existing Board. We are seeking candidates with the following attributes: 

• Ability to think and act strategically 

• Good understanding of social influences on tennis and/or sport 

• Commercial knowledge and expertise 

It is further desired that any board member has the following skills and experience: 

• Ethical, open, honest, trustworthy 

• Ability to work as a team player 

• Preparedness to work hard and commit time and effort to do the role - approx 4-6 hrs per month 

• Community / stakeholder influence and connections 

• Ability to focus on the governance level of issues 

Consideration will be given to achieving gender and ethnic diversity on the board, and an interest in 
tennis, is highly desirable. 

The positions will commence immediately following the 2024 Tennis Canterbury AGM on 24 October 2024 
These positions are voluntary (non-remunerated) and are for an initial term of three years. 

 
To apply, please email your CV and the reasons why you’d like to join the Board, to 
bevan@canterburytennis.co.nz. 

Applications must be received no later than Friday 13 September 2024. 

 
For more information please contact: 

Bevan Johns, General Manager, Tennis Canterbury Region Incorporated 
Email: bevan@canterburytennis.co.nz ; Mobile: 021 077 0304 
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